
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Saleh’s Classroom Newsletter  
Dear parents, 
Thank you for coming to our end of 

theme meeting! We hope you 

enjoyed it as much as we did. 

Here is a summary of what we have 

been doing during the last 6 weeks. 

 

Unit of inquiry: 
 

How the 
world works 
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UOI: 
 Our central idea: 

 Change can be observed all around us. 
 
In this theme we have been working on: 

 Seasons 

 Night and day 

 Water to ice 

 Baby to now 

 Butterfly cycle 

 Frog cycle 

 Plant cycle.  
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Math: 
We have been working very hard in our 

math books on the following: 

 Ordinal numbers 

 Matching 

 Counting 

 Writing answers 

 

LA: 
We have now started writing letters in 

our notebooks! 

 

We have also started to read words from 

our 1st word list! 

 

 We also read: 

The very hungry caterpillar by Eric Carle 
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Thank You Students! 

We enjoyed learning all these new things and 
we are excited to start our new unit of 

inquiry:  

Sharing the planet 

 See you soon! 

Teacher Zahraa and Teacher Haniyeh 

 

Here are some other fun 

things we did! 

 

 


